
Commodity Food Distribution 

Warehouse Closure 

 

 

300 Ocotillo Road 

PO BOX 1539 

Sacaton, Az. 85147 

T h a n k  y o u !    

F o o d  D i s t r i b u t i o n  S t a f f  

Phone: 520-562-9233 

Fax: 520-562-3573 

E-mail: Commodity..Foodsmail@gric.nsn.us 

 
This institution is an equal opportunity employer 

Please call if you have any questions! 

The Commodity Food Warehouse will 

be closed beginning June 10th 

through June 25, 2019.  We will       

re-open on June 26, 2019. 

We will be having our parking lot 

paved during this time of closure.   

Please be sure to come into the 

warehouse before or after this time 

to pick up your June food issuance.    

 

For those on home delivery, we will be 

contacting you during the 3rd week of 

June to schedule your delivery.   

Our phones will continue 

to be monitored/

answered during this 

time of closure.   


